
ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT 
NOVEMBER 3, 2016 

 
PRESENT: Wendy Juchnevics-Freeman, Chairman, David Lage, Stanford Long, Edwin Somero, Walker 
Farrey, Lori Rautiola 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. at the Town Office.  Walker was appointed to fill the 
vacancy of Marianne Graham. 
 
The minutes of the September 1, 2016 meeting were reviewed. David made a motion to approve the 
minutes. Stan seconded the motion and it passed unanimously. 
 
The budget for 2017 was reviewed. The members discussed educational training sessions. Wendy 
suggested members go to at least one educational training session this year. It was agreed to keep the 
educational budget the same as last year ($250). Wendy questioned the publications line item and asked 
Lori to find out how much the Land Use Manuals cost as this line may be able to be reduced from $150 
to $100.  The members unanimously agreed to approve the budget for 2017.  
 
David noted he wanted to inform the members that the Conservation Commission is drafting two new 
ordinances and to be looking for those to come to the Zoning Board soon. 
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Lori Rautiola 
Land Use Clerk 
 
 
 


